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Dear Dr. Waclawik, 

 I am pleased to inform you that your paper, "Pleiotropic role of prokineticin 1 in the porcine 

endometrium during pregnancy establishment and embryo implantation" was selected by our 

Editorial Team as one of our "Editor's Choice" articles for the January issue of Biology of 

Reproduction. On behalf of the entire editorial team, we would like to congratulate and 

express our gratitude to you for choosing to publish such excellent science in BOR. 

 Your article will appear on the homepage of the BOR website, in the "Editor's Choice" section. 

We will also make it free to access for the next several months.    

 We will promote the article in the SSR newsletter, as well as on social media. If you have a 

twitter handle for yourself, co-authors, or your lab that you would like us to promote in the tweet, 

please let me know. 

 Thank you again for choosing BOR. Please let me know if you have any questions.  

  

Best wishes, 

 Jenny Kimbel 

Society for the Study of Reproduction 

Publications Manager 

215-260-2254 

bor@ssr.org 
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